"IN THE KNOW WITH THE PTO"

October 2016 Volume 1: Issue 1

M

MERRYHILL PRESCHOOL

WWW.MERRYHILLPRESCHOOLPTO.COM

"Welcome" to our new and returning families. Now that everyone has had a chance to get settled into a routine, we, the board would like to share how excited we are about the upcoming 2016-2017 school year. We have lots of fun and exhilarating activities planned. We look forward to meeting each one of you soon. Cheers. Your PTO Board

@<u>@</u>@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@

UPCOMING EVENTS



PIZZA WITH A PURPOSE

California Pizza Kitchen

Downtown Summerlin #315

Thursday, October 6th

11:00 AM - 10:00 PM

Present the yellow flyer that you received to your server and 20% of your check will be donated to the PTO!

USED UNIFORM SALE

October 11th – 14th

Each item is \$5.00
Cash & Checks accepted
Checks payable to: Merryhill Preschool PTO
If you have any uniforms to donate,
please feel free to drop them off at school
any time before the week of the sale.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

Week of October 17th

HALLOWEEN TRUNK-OR-TREAT

Monday, October 31st
Beginning at 9:00 AM
We are currently looking for trunk-or-treat
volunteers. If interested, inquire via email at
merryhillpreschoolpto@gmail.com

2016-2017 PTO Board Members:

President ~ Yasmin Conaway
Vice President ~ Kalyn Harris
Treasurer ~ Rayna Lanigan
Secretary ~ Sara Odia
Room Parent Liaison ~ Nicole Neal





Volunteers for room parents, please contact Nicole Neal (Room Parent Liaison) – nneal@lvchamber.com
PTO – nneal@lvchamber.com